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Year One Performance 

for the Multicultural Fair
Saturday 27th October, 2018 
Costuming
Dear Year One Parents,

The students in Year One will be performing at the Beecroft Public School Multicultural Fair on Saturday 27th October, 2018. 
Our item involves all Year One students who will sing and dance to the song, 
“Children of the World”
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To present our item, we would appreciate it if the students could wear the following clothes: 
· a plain coloured T-shirt (1B – green, 1C – red, 1P – yellow, 1S – blue, 1W – orange) 

· blue school sport shorts or sport skirt
· runners and white socks for footwear

We will provide streamers for each student to wear for the performance.

Year One students please come dressed in these clothes on Saturday 27th October, ready to perform our item at the Multicultural Fair.
All students need to meet their teacher at the Copeland Road Grass ready to perform on the primary basketball courts adjacent to Copeland Road. Times to be advised.
Thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely, 
The Year One Teachers
Mrs Sue Corish, Mrs Belinda Bool, Mrs Jude Pretorius, Mrs Louise Smith & Miss Emily Wong
